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Dear Chair Senator Kayse Jama, Vice-Chair Senator Daniel Bonham, and 

Committee Members, 

 

I strongly support HB 210, and I'd like to thank Senator David Brock Smith for 

sponsoring this bill.  

 

There weren't claims of voter fraud when in-person-voting was established, like there 

have been since mail-in-voting. Therefore, it is a sound method for voting. 

Additionally, requiring legal citizenship and Oregon ID is an intelligent thing to do 

because non-citizens and non-Oregonians should not have a say in Oregon matters. 

Furthermore, it is wise to require ballots be filled out/returned by the date of the 

election because it gives less opportunity for voter fraud to happen. 

 

Secondly, provision in this bill for mail-in-voting for Oregonian-citizens who are 

unable to vote in-person is greatly appreciated. (If individuals take time to read the bill 

for themselves they will see that this provision exists.) 

 

Why not vote in support of SB 210 and allow the act to be referred to the people for 

their approval or rejection at the next general election?  

 

I urge you to vote YES on SB 210. 

 

Respectfully, 

Heather Hall  


